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Notice Regarding Oji Nepia Disposable Diaper Business 

Oji Holdings Corporation (CEO: Hiroyuki Isono, Head office: Tokyo) has decided to terminate the 

domestic disposal diaper business for babies of its subsidiary, Oji Nepia Co., Ltd. (President: Takayuki 

Moridaira, Head office: Tokyo), in September of this year. However, the company aims to continue 

and expand its operations in the growing overseas markets (Malaysia and Indonesia), while also focusing its 

resources on the market for the domestic disposable diapers business for adults, where growth is anticipated. 

Furthermore, as Oji Nepia's main business, the household paper business will continue its efforts to expand 

the business and enhance customer value by developing environmentally friendly products and improving 

customer convenience. 

The Oji Group is focusing its investments on businesses with high profitability and growth potential to enhance 

corporate value. Low-growth businesses will be managed for cash flow, to secure funds, aiming for a 

transformation of the business portfolio. The decision to terminate the domestic baby paper diaper business 

aligns with this strategy. 

【Overview】 

Production Factory: Oji Nepia Nagoya Factory 

Product Type: Disposal diaper for babies 

Production Capacity: 400 million pieces per year 

Discontinuation of 

Shipment: 
September 2024 
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